ABSENTEE VOTING FOR THE MARCH 6, 2018 SPECIAL STATE
ELECTION

(to fill vacancy caused by the resignation of Senator Thomas M. McGee)
Absentee Ballots are available NOW in the Swampscott Town Clerk’s Office...

All applications for absentee ballots must be made in writing. Applications can be mailed or hand
delivered. Any form of written communication (letter or postcard) or the official application form is
acceptable. A family member may apply in the same manner for you. You may vote Absentee ballot if
you will be absent from the town on Election Day, have a physical disability that prevents your voting at
the polling location or cannot vote at the polis due to religious beliefs. You may vote at the Clerk’s office
or request the ballot be mailed to you. Deadline to apply for an Absentee ballot is no later than 12:00
PM on March Sth. Absentee ballots must be received in the Clerk’s Office no later than 8PM on
Election Day. An Official Absentee ballot application may also be downloaded on the Secretary of the
Commonwealth’s website: http://www.sec.state.ma.us/ele/eleifv/howabs.htm

Please do not wait until the last minute, APPLY EARLY!

You may check your voter registration status by visiting Secretary Galvin’s website:
http://www.sec.state.ma.us/

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the upcoming March 6, 2018 Special State election
please don’t hesitate to call or E-Mail Sue or Connie in the Town Clerk’s Office.

Sue Duplin: 781-596-4167 sduplin@town.swampscott.ma.us

Connie Hayes: 781-596-8855 chayes@town.swampscott.ma.us

www.town.swampscott.ma.us




